
OES PTO Minutes  

February 15, 2022 

 

★ Welcome & Introduction of Officers:  Michele Hildebrand-President, Jeannette Blaustein -Vice-

President, Janet Blanco-Treasurer, Aimee Aubry-Secretary 

★ Communication  
○ Facebook- OES Families, please “Like” us 
○ Administration school Facebook page-Oasis Elementary South; maintained by Carrie 

Abes 
○  Parent Square and Panther Press - used by school administration 
○  PTO Rocks on the website has all information on PTO 

 

★ Guest speaker –  

○ Our planned guest speaker, Ms. Placke, couldn’t make it. We hope to get on a future 

agenda. 

 

★ Foundation report – Gary Cerny 

○ Lighthouse winners will be announced at awards dinner/banquet on 3/6/22. Donations 

are needed for the banquet. A link for donations will be posted on the Oasis Facebook 

page. 

○ Rally will be held on 4/9. There will be a family fun event at Tropical Breeze the night 

before on 4/8 which will include putt-putt and laser tag. Rally will be the next morning 

with the 18-hole tee time at 8am and the 9-hole at 10:30am.  

○ Still working on prizes for the auction. 

○ More info to come in the next few weeks. 

 

★ President’s Report: 

○ Past Events 
■ Donuts with Santa was a huge success; thank you to the committee members, 

Santa, all the parent volunteers and Costco and Divine Donuts for their 
donations. Pictures were posted on OES Families on Facebook.  

■ Frosty’s Factory was also very successful; full financial details will be presented 
in our next treasurer’s report. 

■ Hosted a yogurt bar for teacher appreciation for Valentine’s Day on Friday 2/11. 
○ Upcoming Events 

■ None noted. 
○ New Business – Spring events 

■ Still deciding on possible spring events but need to discuss with OES 
administration. Hope to discuss prior to March meeting.  

○ Old Business – Box Tops 
■ Box tops dashboard now has a leaderboard by grade. 
■ Also shared brand names to look for to help us earn box tops. 

 
 



★ Treasurer’s Report 

○ Janet was unable to join us. Report will be posted to the website and will also be 

covered at our March meeting. 

 

★ Principal’s Report provided by Ms. Grecsek 

○ Introduced two new teachers. Both started in February to replace full-time subs.  

■ Mr. Firtzsimmons – 4th grade  

■ Jessica Prieto – 5th grade 

○ K-2 clubs will be going out tomorrow and will include a run club, a mystery club with 

Mrs. Gamboa, kickball and cheer.  

 

★ Teachers Report:   

○ Tiffany Brown K-2  

■ Classes will be having mini celebrations for Valentine's Day in their classrooms 

■ Excited for K-2 clubs to begin 

■ 2/22/22 Twosday is next week; see flyer in Panther Press 

■ Thanked the PTO for teacher appreciation breakfast last week 

 

 

★ Open Discussion 

○ Samantha Richardson noted that a form will be going out for 5th grade dance 

committee. They need both chaperones and planners.  

 

★ Next meeting is Wednesday March 2nd.    

 

★ Adjournment 


